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Ever wondered how your child learns to read at school?  
Come and find out! 
 
 
On Wednesday 9th  October 2024, we’d like to invite one adult per Year 6 child and see what happens during a typical lesson.   
  
  
If you are able to come, please drop your child off as usual and then meet on KS1 year where the office staff will take you to the blue area at 8.50am. The lesson will finish no later than 10:30am, but you can, of course, leave earlier if you need to. To ensure we have enough seats, please fill in and return the attached slip no later than the morning of Monday 7th  October 2024.  

 
Hope you are able to come, 
 
 
Catherine Turner  
English subject leader 
 
 
Child’s name __________________________________ 
 
 
I will be joining Year 6’s Reading lesson on  Wednesday 9th  October 2024. 
 
 
Signed _______________________________	Date __________________________ 
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